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Additional comments to add to public comment

I would like the council to recognize and acknowledge that the
majority of Shoreline residents are against this rezone. The few
comments in support of the massive rezone always seem to come from
special interest groups and residents outside of the rezone area.

Let's also not kid ourselves that this is about affordable housing.
Developers will knock down affordable homes and replace them with
expensive condos.

Rebecca Pittman
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